
August 30, 2023

Hello!

Today was your child’s first day of library class! We had fun getting to know each other, reading
together, and checking out books. Here is a little bit about the Lyman Library and how it works.

● Library books - Learners in grades 1-4 will check out 2 library books each week if they
choose to do so. Kindergarten students will check out 1 library book for the time being.

● Learners choose the library books based on things they enjoy reading and are interested
in. Sometimes they may choose a chapter book or nonfiction book that they would like to
read with someone.

● They will keep their library book for 1 week and then bring it back to exchange it for a
new one on library day. If no one is waiting for it and they want to get it again, they can
renew it. Sometimes they are able to return the book early if they finish it and want to get
a new one. If they forget, they will be a browser and can just look. Please have them
return it when they are able so they can get a new one.

● If it is lost or damaged, please let me know and you can replace it or send in money so
that I can replace it. It happens! Please let me know if you are unable to do so.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to message me on ParentSquare or email me
at jlussier@rsd13.org. I can’t wait to read and learn together!

Happy Reading!
Mrs. Lussier

To see what we are reading & learning about in the Lyman Library and to find out about great
new books, book events, and more, look for the hashtag #lymanr13library and follow me on:

@jluss

@mrslussierlibrary

@mrslussierslibrary

mailto:jlussier@rsd13.org

